
Would you love to see the 
children in your church grow 
up to have their own strong, 
personal faith in God?



You are invited to
‘Faith in our Families’
– an event for leaders 

Please join us for a discussion exploring how churches 
can equip parents to nurture their children’s faith at home

Bristol  
Bradley Stoke Evangelical Church, 

Baileys Court Road, BS32 8BH 
Wednesday 24 May 2pm–4pm

Belfast  
Orangefield Presbyterian Church,  
464 Castlereagh Road, BT5 6BH  

Thursday 25 May 10.30am–12.30pm

Westminster, London  
Methodist Central Hall, Storey’s Gate, 

Westminster, SW1H 9NH  
Monday 5 June 2pm–4pm

Birmingham  
Carrs Lane Conference Centre,  

Carrs Lane, B4 7SX  
Tuesday 6 June 2pm–4pm

Edinburgh  
Waldorf Astoria Edinburgh,  

Princes Street, EH1 2AB  
Wednesday 7 June 2pm–4pm

Leeds 
Gateway Church, St Mark’s,  

St Mark’s Road, LS2 9AF  
Thursday 6 July 2pm–4pm

Light refreshments will be provided

Reserve your place now at 
www.careforthefamily.org.uk/faith-in-our-families-events  

or call us on 029 2081 0800
Care for the Family – a Christian response to a world of need.  

A registered charity (England & Wales: 1066905; Scotland SC038497).

It is estimated that just 50% of children with Christian 
parents will have a personal faith of their own as adults.

Find out about our new research, discover fresh insights and 
hear from Andy Frost, Director of Share Jesus International.


